
 

 

 

 

Circular No. (04) for 2022  

On Eid Al Fitr Holidays for 1443 Hijri 

 

To: all ministries and federal entities 

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) 

would like to send you kind regards on the occasion of the upcoming Eid 

Al-Fitr, 1443 Hijri, wishing you all the success in your endeavors.  
 

Pursuant to the Cabinet Resolution No. (28/10) of 2021, regarding the 

new workweek in the Federal Government, and the public holidays 

calendar for the public and private sectors, endorsed as per the Cabinet 

Resolution No. (23/16) of 2020;  
 

The Authority has the pleasure to announce to all ministries and federal 

entities that the blessed Eid Al Fitr holidays for this year, 1443 Hijri, will 

extend for one working week, from Saturday 30 April 2022 until Friday 

6 May 2022 and to resume working on Monday, May 9, 2022.  
 

On this blessed occasion, it is our pleasure to congratulate His Highness 

President Sheikh Khalifa bin Zayed Al Nahyan, His Highness Sheikh 

Mohammed bin Rashid Al Maktoum, Vice-President and Prime Minister 

of UAE and Ruler of Dubai, His Highness Sheikh Mohamed bin Zayed 

Al Nahyan, Crown Prince of Abu Dhabi and Deputy Supreme 

Commander of the UAE Armed Forces, and Their Highnesses the 

Supreme Council Members and Rulers of the Emirates, wishing them all 

happiness, health and prosperity.  
 



 

 

Congratulation are also extended to the people of the UAE and the Arab 

and Islamic countries.                      Issued on: April 22, 2022 
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